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Western PA Region
AACA Monthly Meetings

WPR monthly meetings are held on the third Tuesday of
every month except December and January beginning at
7:30 p.m. at the American Legion Post 982, 158 American
Legion Road, Latrobe, PA (Pipetown).

We start with a business meeting followed by fellow-
ship, a snack and short program. There is also a 50/50
and bonus drawing. Please join us for fun, fellowship
special presentations and car talk.

2013 Meetings: April 16, May 21, Junel8, July 16,
August 20, September 17, October15, and November 19
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2013 Officers

Craig DeFloria, President
164 Millersdale Road, Greensburg, PA 15601
412-558-3100

John Kuhns, Vice President
2339 Raymond Avenue, Latrobe, PA 15650
work: 724-539-7574 home: 724-539-0889

John Ross Kuhns, Treasurer
201 Clinton Street, Loyalhanna, PA 15661
412-558-0994

Mark Jackson, Secretary
133 Alexander Avenue, Greensburg, PA 15601
724-832-9074

Dominic Surace, Safety Director
143 Penn Manor Road, Irwin, PA 15642
724-864-7844

Chuck Speicher, Publicity Director
4558 Ridgeview Drive, Greensburg, PA 15601
724-837-3701

For Membership Information
Contact any officer or
EMAIL: westernparegion@hotmail.com
or
Visit our website: www.westernparegion.org
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Saturday April 13, 2013, a few dedicated cruisers braved the chill
and rolled out to the first Norwin Hills Shopping Center cruise-in of
the year. Located just off of Route 30, Irwin, the Norwin Hills Cruise
will be every Saturday from 5:30 - 9:30 p.m. until Thanksgiving
featuring antiques, rods, classics, and trucks.

CALENDAR

April 24-28, Spring Carlisle, The world renowned
automotive swap meet and car corral in Carlisle, PA

April 27, Saturday, Irwin Car Cruise on Main Street
from 11:30 am to 4:30 pm. (Register cars beginning at
11:00 am.) Beginning at 4:30 pm, a parade led by an-
tique cars and followed by other specialty cars will travel
through Irwin area and finish at Norwin Hills car cruise.

May 4, May Mart Car, Motorcycle and Truck Cruise,
10 a.m., Forest Hills Presbyterian Church, 1840 Ardmore
Boulevard, Forest Hills, PA, Door prizes, dash plaques,
goodie bags for registered cruisers, Food and Refresh-
ments, Flea Market, Chinese Auction, 50/50, Bake Sale,
Kid’s Choice Award. Blessing of Cruise Vehicles at
NOON. All proceeds go to local missions.

May 5, Penn Recreation Boro Rod and Gun Club Car
Cruise (next to Penn Post Office).

May 19, Norwin Band Aides Annual Car Cruise
12:00 noon - 4:00 p.m. at Norwin Middle School,
10870 Mockingbird Drive, North Huntingdon, PA
Entry fee $10. Come help raise funds for the Norwin
High School Band. Everyone is welcome. If you have
pride in your vehicle bring it out for everyone to see.
Awards in 20 classes + B.O.S. Dash Plaques to the first
100 entries, Event T-Shirt to the first 50 entries, Door
Prizes, 50/50, DJ, Grilled foods. More info at http://
www.norwinband.net/NBA/CarCruise.html or contact
WPR member Greg Timko.

May 26, Rollin Oldies 23rd Annual Car Cruise

9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m., New Stanton Park, Thermo
Village Road, New Stanton, PA — Dash Plaques, Goody
Bags to 1st 200, Food Vendors, Auction, 50/50, NSRA
Inspection on site, Benefits local charities. Entry fee $8.

continued on page 4



Rev Up Party Features Fun-Filled Road Trip Theme
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WPR members kicked off the 2013 car season at
their April 6 Rev Up Party held at the American Legion
Post 982. Revelers embarked on a “Road Trip” beginning
at Registration Road where they received programs, road
trip pencils to complete the party games and flashlights
to light the way. Snacks were plentiful at Treat Street
and then it was time to play “Where in the USA Have We
Been.”

Chuck and Lee Speicher led us down the road to
the appetizing buffet provided by Twin Oaks Catering
of White Oak and our very own student member, Regis
Jackson, made the attractive ice cream cone desserts : . by Junior Member
filled with cupcakes and jelly beans, which were reminis- i P A Regis Jackson, Left:
cent of our own Road Trip ice cream stops. Comedienne = — | John Ross Kuhns's
Sally Chopping, who is originally from England, regaled e, = 1929 Chevrolet
us with Road Trip tales of her driving experiences in . — |
America.

Julia Bray won a Road Trip coffee mug for being the
first to register for the party and Road Sign lollipops
were the reward for those who had visited notable sights
in the USA. Suitcase Bingo had full card winners draw-
ing envelopes to see if they won a Road Trip prize or a
Chance Car ticket providing the opportunity to win this
year’s exceptional 1965 Ford Mustang Chance Car. The
Prize ticket drawing had members going home with table
decoration “Suitcases” filled with travel items as well
as snack boxes for the road. After some good-natured
heckling from Myron Shoaf, he surprised Donna Surace
by drawing her ticket number to win the Grand Prize of a
5-piece set of suitcases to use on her next “Road Trip.”

Above: cupcake cones

British vs American car terms cause USA confusion
for comedienne Sally Chopping.

b - i I-r, Julia Bray, Craig DeFloria, Tom Ulishney Dominic and Donna Surace will enjoy
Leona and Ben Davis play Suitcase BINGO. and Jill Jackson review prizes their luggage grand prize.
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CALENDAR

continued from page 2

May 30 - June 1, AACA Eastern Spring Meet

To be held at the Carlisle Fairgrounds, Carlisle PA
sponsored by the Gettysburg Region. Registrar - Carol
Barlup 717-582-3209, cbarlup@embargmail.com
Host hotel, Hotel Carlisle 1-800-692-7315

June 1, Second Annual Donny Dickson Memorial
Car Show, 11:00 a.m. Legion Keener Park Latrobe, PA
Car, truck and bike show, trophies in 8 classes plus best
of show. $5 entry fee. Benefits the Clearview School
Handicap Playground Fund, Chinese Auction, food
50/50

June 16. Norwin Elks Father’s Day Car Cruise
at Norwin Elks on Sandy Hill Road

July 11, 12 and 13, The Arthritis Foundation Classic
Auto Show and Cruise In, Dublin, Ohio

WPR member and Past President Charlie Schifano has
reserved several hotel rooms. Contact him if you are
interested in going.

July 12, Collector Car Appreciation Day

July 28, Western PA Region Annual Picnic
At the Cooperstown Club Latrobe, Games, food, prizes
and fun.

August 2, 3, Das Awkscht Fescht Car Show,
Macungie, PA

WPR member and Past President Charlie Schifano has
reserved several hotel rooms. Contact him if you are
interested in going.

August 9, 10, 11, The William E. Swigart Jr.
Automobile Museum 44th Swigart Antique Car Meet
Huntingdon, PA

September 1, The Western PA Region AACA Paul P.
Bell Memorial Antique Auto, Classic and Street Rod
Show, 50th Anniversary, Legion Keener Park, Latrobe.

October 4, 5, Tour to the National U.S Air Force
Museum in Dayton, Ohio

(

Thank you for you’re wonderful early
enthusiasm for the Dayton Tour. Both car clubs
have been burning up the Hope Hotel’s reservation
line (937-879-2696). When I checked with the hotel
in early April, I was informed that 24 of the Corvair
Club block was spoken for! After I picked myself up
from the floor, she informed me that they were go-
ing to add a few additional rooms to our block! The
hotel is filling up quickly for our Oct. 4 & 5 stayover
dates, so if you would like to join us, please call for
your reservation ASAP.

I would like to again thank our editor Mark
Jackson for his continuing support through this
publication. Many accolades go to Ron Horak for

&

National U.S. Air Force Museum Tour Update

U.S. Air Force photo

Aerial view of the National U.S. Air Force Museum in Dayton, Ohio

giving us an early preview of his banquet presenta-
tion during the March meeting. Accolades also to
Mark DeFloria, Mark Jackson, and Ralph Shearer for
making the DVD presentation of our very first “joint
venture” with the Corvair Club in 1993 possible, after
the April meeting. Can you believe that happened 20
years ago!?!

Our own “Packard couple”, Chuck & Lee Speicher
now bring you up to date on “The Citizens Motorcar
Company” - America’s Packard Museum.

Did I mention that this 1920’s restored dealership,
with 50 to 60 collector cars on display is part of our
optional tour of Dayton, after our breakfast meet-
ing on Sunday Oct. 6? You don't, really, need to get
home early, do you?

-- Al Friend

U.S. Air Force photo

A Spad XllI biplane at the National U.S. Air
Force Museum. This type of plane was flown by
Captain Eddie Rickenbaker during World War .




The Citizens Motor Car Company -

America’s (Zaf2> Museum

Will be part of an optional tour of Dayton at the conclusion
of the National U.S. Air Force Museum Tour on Sunday, October 6th

About 115 years ago the Packard automobile was born

out of anger when William Doud Packard purchased a
horseless carriage from Cleveland Automaker Alexander
Winton. On the way home the Winton horseless carriage
broke down several times. When Packard complained to
Winton about the craftsmanship Winton retorted, “Make
your own car.” And so William Doud Packard and his
brother James Ward Packard founded the Ohio Automo-
bile Company, which later became the Packard Motor Car
Company.

Packard automobiles were innovative and built to high
quality standards. They were the first American cars to
feature a steering wheel rather than a tiller, and the first
to feature air conditioning in 1940. Eventually the Pack-
ard became the American “Rolls Royce”. It was a symbol
of prestige and the pride of Presidents, movie stars and
the wealthy until its merger with Studebaker and ultimate
end in 1958.

he Packard Motor Car Company comes to life

again in America’s Packard Museum. The mu-

seum was founded in 1992 by Dayton attorney
and long-time car collector Bob Signom. Located in the
original Packard Dealership Building which was built in
1917, the museum has officially taken the name of the
original dealership - The Citizens Motorcar Company -
but has become known as “America’s Packard Museum”.

When you walk through the front door of the Citizens Motorcar
Company in Dayton, Ohio it's like stepping back in time. The
museum has been restored to look like it did when people came

The January 1998 edition of Car Collector magazine
named the museum one of the “Top Ten” Museums in
The United States. In 2004, the Society of Automotive
Historians conferred the prestigious James J. Bradley
Award upon the Museum for its exemplary efforts in
preserving motor vehicle resource materials. Only six
other U.S. museums have received the Bradley Award.

Signom brought The Citizens Motorcar Company
“back to life,” as the only restored Packard dealership
operating as a museum. The museum features over 50
automobiles on display in the restored Art Deco show-
room, service department and pavillion. In addition,
significant artifacts from the Packard Motorcar Com-
pany are on display. The museum has become a popular
destination for travelers and residents alike. In 1993 the
museum was acknowledged by the Montgomery County
Historical Society with its Annual Award for restoration
of a commercial building. The museum’s neighborhood
has been named Dayton’s Motorcar District.

Source: http://www.americaspackardmuseum.org/




WESTERN

meeting of the Western Pennsylvania Region of
A:\}/l’e Antique Automobile Club of America was held
arch 19, 2013 at the American Legion Post 982,
Latrobe, PA (Pipetown). President Craig DeFloria called

the meeting to order at approximately 7:34 p.m. followed
by the Pledge of Allegiance.

There were 39 members in attendance and one guest,
Carol Jean McKenzie, who was with Bill Maurer.

Minutes of the February 19, 2012 monthly meeting were
printed in the March 2013 Western Round-Up. President
DeFloria asked if there were any additions or corrections
to the minutes. Hearing none, he then asked for a motion
to approve them. Dodie Ulishney motioned to approve the
minutes as printed. Al Findley seconded the motion and the
minutes were unanimously approved.

Treasurer’s Report

John Ross Kuhns presented the Treasurer’s Report.

A motion to approve the report was made by Howard
Finney, seconded by Lou Zecchini and was unanimously
approved.

OLD BUSINESS

Membership - Howard Finney
Howard had nothing to report.

Dues - Donna Surace

Donna Surace was not able to attend this meeting.
Dominic Surace told members present that 2013 Rosters
were to print and that they would be available next month.

NEW BUSINESS

2013 Chance Car

Tickets - Dominic Surace read a report from Donna on the
Chance Car tickets. 28.9% of the tickets have been signed
out already. When settling up for tickets you may do so for
partial amounts.

Scheduling the Chance Car - Chuck Speicher is coordi-
nating a calendar for scheduling the Chance Car. There

are still some time slots left for selling tickets at the West-
moreland Arts & Heritage Festival at Twin Lakes Park in
July. It’s not too early to reserve to take the Chance Car out
to sell tickets.

Minutes of the
March, 19, 2013 Monthly Meeting

Car Show - Tom Ulishney

Car Show Flyer:
Carol Calabrace has the Car Show flyer revisions ready to
get to Mark Jackson.

Door prize donations are needed.

Award Sponsor sheets will be ready next month. We are
looking for 29 sponsors. Cost is $40. per sponsor to help
pay for the trophies. Tom presented a sample of the tro-
phies which will be used the 50th Anniversary show this
year. The sample was very attractive and members present
were pleased. Trophies will be the same size for all awards.
Tom did not order the trophies yet. The dash plaques are
currently a work in progress.

Tom informed members present that next month he would
read off the list of Car Show volunteers and assignments.

President DeFloria thanked Tom and Carol for their work
on the Car Show.

The Rev-Up Party - Donna Surace

Dominic Surace read a short message from Donna on the
Rev Up Party — The Rev Up Party is Saturday, April 6th.
The registration deadline is March 25th. We have 29 people
registered so far. Let’s get together and Rev Up in style.
You can see Jill Jackson after the meeting tonight to register.

Annual Picnic - John Ross Kuhns

The Picnic will be at the Cooperstown Club. Great food will
be provided by Post Avenue Catering. Any suggestions are
welcome.

Christmas Party & Annual Meeting - No dates yet.
We need members to help.

Tours - Mark Jackson

Al Friend - U.S. Air Force National Museum in Dayton,
Ohio Tour, October 4 & 5. Al reported that 12 reservations
have been made as of now, which has us off to a good start.
Currently the Hope Hotel is 68% full for October 4 & 5.

Al then introduced WPR member Ron Horack who will be
giving a presentation during our visit to the Museum. Ron
is retired from the Federal Aviation Administration. He was
the one of the first investigators on the scene after the crash
of Flight 93 in Shanksville, PA on September 11, 2001.
Ron gave members present a short overview of his mission
on that fateful day. He said that in essence, “Flight 93 was



forty cases of murder and four cases of suicide.” Ron has
given presentations on Flight 93 many times. He said that
although it is sometimes difficult to give these presentations
there are many stories about Flight 93 that need to be told.
He is looking forward to seeing WPR members at the Na-
tional U.S. Air Force Museum in October.

President DeFloria informed members present of an
“Jeepster Jaunt” coming up in April, which is a cross
country Jeepster driving tour from Florida to California.
The event is sponsored, and will be videotaped for broad-
cast later. All you have to do is sign up with a Jeepster. The
drive will take 18 days.

John Ross Kuhns encouraged any members owning antique
cars 1931 or earlier to attend the upcoming AACA Vintage
Tour in Frederick County, Maryland July 14-19. John had a
flyer with more information for those interested.

The Sugar Loaf Mountain Region AACA is having an
indoor Vendors Car Corral March 29 & 30 in Westminster
Maryland.

Mark Jackson reported that several WPR tours are in the
works including: A Tour to Bedford County to see the
covered bridges, An Ice Cream Drive to Brusters in New
Stanton and the annual WPR Progressive Dinner Tour. All
ideas for WPR tours are welcome.

Apparel - Al Findley

Al had some colorful, new shirt samples with him this
evening. He is working to have new order sheets prepared
and would also like to have the orders sheets posted on the
website. There is a new hat too. He welcomed suggestions
for new apparel items. Al said that there are many creative
apparel options available today. You can even have a photo
of your car put on a shirt. Al had order forms with him. He
reminded members present that sizes are running small.
John Ross Kuhns modeled a few of the new shirt designs.
Al will get prices together on the new items.

Newsletter - Mark Jackson
No report

Web Master - Mark DeFloria

Mark invited members present to visit the website and
check out some new features.

Historian - John Kuhns, Sr.
No report

Snacks - Debbie Sheetz

Debbie announced that tonight’s snack was cheesecake
with toppings. According to Debbie, “Everybody likes
cheesecake.”

New Members Ambassador - Chuck Speicher

Chuck welcomed all new members to talk about the club
with him, discuss new ideas, etc.

Comments from the Floor

Myron Shoaf asked if anyone could work on a four barrel
Holley carburetor. Myron also told members present that
he finally received his 50 year AACA Membership pin.

John Ross Kuhns told an interesting story of how he sold

a 1941 Buick to a gentleman from Mexico by posting it on
eBay. The man drove all the way from Mexico to Pennsyl-
vania to pick up the car. It was the first time this man had
ever seen snow and he was concerned about how to drive
in it. He told John that he was collecting cars that his family
had once owned while he was growing up in Mexico, one
of which was a 1941 Buick.

50/50

The first drawing winner was Doreen King. The Bonus
drawing winner was Jeff Speicher. They received $35.50
each.

Adjournment

President DeFloria asked for a motion to adjourn. A mo-
tion was made by Howard Finney, seconded by Debbie
Sheetz and unanimously carried.

-- Mark Jackson, Secretary

Please keep these fellow members and their families in
your thoughts and prayers:

Dave Sheetz is recovering from surgery.

Deepest sympathy to Mary Ann Brant and Tom
Ulishney on the recent passing of their brother.

Please contact the editor at rpmguy2002@yahoo.com with
any member news - from get well to congratulations.

\_ J

"Western Pennsylvanians take rusty cars
with a grain of salt."

-- Kram Noskaj




By Hulon C. McCraw
VP Class Judging

en the antique automobile hobby comes up

in conversation, what’s the first thing that

comes to mind? I’ll bet the first thing that
popped into your mind when you read the first sentence
was an antique car show. Was I close? Probably, except
for the touring population in our hobby and I feel sure
your first thought was touring. Probably close again.
However, the roots of our hobby reach farther than
those two ways. Several ways available that you may not
have thought of as enjoyment, really can be. Let’s look at
them.

Research. Before starting the restoration on your
dream vehicle you should do the research, becoming
knowledgeable of the authenticity to which you are
restoring, too.

Restoration. While most of us may not have the ex-
pertise to do the entire restoration, we do aspire to do as
much of it as possible. Call it bragging rights if you care.

Showing. Needless to say there is no shortage across
America. Local shows are in most communities every
weekend sponsored by our Region/Chapters. National
Meets sanctioned by AACA in each Division across the
United States allow our members to renew and make
new friendships while making memories for life.

Touring. A popular way members enjoy their dream
vehicle. They were built to drive and enjoy and there are
those that do just that. I have heard them say, “You
won’t catch my car on a show field.” The same can be
said for the avid vehicle shower.

Maintenance. All mechanical machines need it. From
oil change to greasing, tuning up and of course pamper-
ing with wax and cloth. Rubbing on them becomes an
addiction.

Recruitment. Aw, here’s one I bet you hadn’t
thought of. Your membership proves you are proud to
be associated with the world’s oldest and largest antique
automobile club. Recruiting new members should be an
easy task; sharing your experiences and enthusiasm for
the club would excite potential members into joining.

Committee Member. This allows members to be-
come involved in the decision making process that keeps
our club moving forward. Committees meet periodically,

Enjoying Our Hobby!
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either at National meets, tours or by conference calls to
review suggestions and concerns from the members.

Judging. Another avenue you probably haven’t
thought about, however, is the simplest and cheapest
way for anyone to enjoy our hobby. You don’t have to
own an antique vehicle to become a judge. You only
have to have love for them and the ability to view (judge)
antique vehicles in a fair, honest and common sense
manner, the way you would want your vehicle judged if
you had one in the show.

Needless to say, I'm sure you can think of more now
that | have aroused your interest and thought processes.
Looking at the eight listed, is one any more important
than another? No, in my opinion. All eight are bound to-
gether with one common thread, the love of the hobby.
Now do some self analysis. Where could you best serve
to fulfill your desire to contribute to the future of AACA
and our hobby? Success comes when a give and take
attitude prevails. Everyone is a WINNER! Think about
it! What club could you be involved in that pays the divi-
dends AACA does? Friends, fellowships and memories
made for a lifetime. No doubt a journey from coast to
coast could be made and you would never have to spend
a night in a motel.

-- The Rummage Box
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AACA Museum Car Show



By Don Barlup
VP AACA Museum

I n just ten years, our AACA Museum in Hershey has

become a first class venue for all forms of automotive

historical displays and just plain fabulous vehicles.
This notoriety throughout the hobby has only been pos-
sible through the generosity of our AACA family and its
Regions and Chapters. A dedicated staff and passionate
volunteers make each visit there an unforgettable experi-
ence.

The year 2013 will be the year of celebration of the
first ten years. On June 22rd (the actual opening date ten
years ago) the AACA Museum staff and its volunteer
Special Events Council (the Museums oldest volunteer
group predating the Museum construction) will host its
18th Annual Car Show on the Museum grounds. Plan to
attend!

Anniversary celebrations are great, but the Museum
Board of Directors needs your support to move the Mu-
seum forward, towards the next ten years and beyond.
Our individual support and the continued support of our
Regions and Chapters has never been more important
than it is now.

Here are just a few suggestions for individuals and
Regions and Chapters to insure the Museum’s continued
success:

1. Host your next function at the Museum, whether it
is a car show, wedding, anniversary party or
meeting. Catering is available.

2. Participate in the Adopt-A-Car program.

AACA Museum To Celebrate
Tenth Anniversary

3. Buy a commemorative engraved brick. Two sizes
are available. Bricks are located at the main Museum
entrance.

4. Become an AACA Museum supporting member.
Several levels are available and benefits vary with
the membership level chosen.

5. Join the exclusive 161 Club, the highest level of
support. Visits to private collections are a part of this
program.

6. Donate an artifact or vehicle to the Museum,
which is available for immediate sale.

7. Include the AACA Museum in your estate planning.

Information on any of these donation possibilities is
available by contacting the Museum at (717) 566-7100.
The AACA Museum is a 501¢3 charitable entity and all
donations are tax deductible, limited by the extent of the
law.

Ten years of providing a service to our hobby is a mo-
mentous occasion. Let’s keep that momentum going for
the next ten years by becoming involved today! Visit the
Museum at AACAMuseum.org, or better yet, plan a
trip in person or organize a bus trip for your Region or
Chapter.

-- The Rummage Box



Western Round-Up Classifieds

HELP WANTED

Office in Perryopolis, PA is looking for experienced
mechanic, also able to work on antique cars. Please send
resumes to: Theresa@neonclock.com (724) 736-2700.

Pack Rats Anonymous - Burrow Overstocked!
Parts for cars that have gone.
Will consider an offer on the lot.

Cadillac: NOS Resonator - 50 inches long ID .250 OD
2.410 Depression for cross member, center of depres-
sion 23 inches.

Used Cadillac parts: ‘64 fender skirts; ‘57 window
switch; ‘57 automatic dimmer control box; ‘67 RH bum-
per bottom; ‘64 LH upper bumper end; ‘64 Pair top front
fender stainless strips; ‘64 side front fender strips; ‘67
Calais 4 door rear window glass; ‘67 A/C evaporator,
Other ‘67 Caddy parts at the bottom of the pile.

‘73 Eldorado complete, title sent into State. Drove in
long ago.

Chevrolet: 3 ‘46-'48 transmissions; 2 Vaccuum shift
units; 1 torque tube; 1 ‘49-'50 transmission - Muncie
with overdrive; 1 ‘46-'48 complete front suspension with
springs, spindles, brakes and drums; ‘46 steering shaft
and gear box; ‘46 rear shocks; ‘46 master cylinder; ‘46-
'48 air cleaner; ‘54 air cleaner; ‘46 throw out bearing
and fork; ‘46-'48 NOS rocker cover; 2 ‘46-'48 timing
gear covers; 216 engine partly disassembled, Misc. igni-
tion parts - coils, points. New voltage regulator, 6 12 V2
New wheel cylinder kits ‘46-'48 3/16 cups; 2 ‘46-'48
DC generator, ‘47 starter motor; 2 W-1 Carter carbs; 1
'46-"48 bolt on ol filters, ‘46-'48 radiator, under seat
heater coll

Pontiac: ‘63 Two Coupling Hydramatic (4 Speed) taken
from a running car about 1976 always in dry storage.
1968 428 engine partly disassembled.

GM 3 A/C compressors, 4 HEI distributors,
Carburetors - 14 Quadrajet, 4-M various applications,

8 2GC Carbs.
If I dig deeper there may be more.
Larry VanSickle 814-629-5592

1968 Olds - $1,500.00 !

Cutlass “S” holiday coupe - buckets, console, P/W, A/C
Many NEW uninstalled parts go with the car!

A very good start for a restoration project!

Al Findley, 724-593-2152

1977 Cadillac El Dorado Excellent original condition,
26,000 original miles Call Lou: 724-834-6813

1985 Buick Riviera V-8, velour seats, loaded, Second
owner, good shape. Chuck, 412-823-5806

1935 Chevy 724-668-7667, Chuck, $16,000. OBO

Classified Ad Policy

Classified ads for antique or classic cars or parts are
available free for Western PA Region members. After four
issues the ad will be pulled unless it is renewed by phone
or written request (email or letter) Please notify the editor
if the item has been sold.

Photos are acceptible and will be used if there is room.
The Round-Up editor and WPR are not responsible for
typographical errors or misinformation.

Please submit all classified ad requests to:
Mark Jackson, Editor, 133 Alexander Avenue
Greensburg, PA 15601
724-832-9074 email: rpmguy2002@yahoo.com

THE WESTERN ROUND-UP

The Western Round-Up is the official publication of the
Western Pennsylvania Region of the Antique Automobile
Club of America. It is published on a monthly basis with January/
February being a combined issue.

Each issue is also posted on the Region’s website:
http://local.aaca.org/westernpa/ Members may choose to
receive this newsletter via email rather than a mailed hard copy.
Just contact the editor.

Submission deadlines are the first day of each month for
possible publication in that month's edition.

Any items contained herein may be reproduced if proper credit
is given. All articles are edited for length, grammar, accuracy and
composition. They will be used at the discretion of the editor and
Region officials. Please advise the editor of any and all needed
corrections.

Mark Jackson, Editor
133 Alexander Avenue
Greensburg, PA 15601

Phone and FAX: 724-832-9074 email: rpmguy2002@yahoo.com

Special thanks to the following for sharing their
time and talent to help produce this issue:

Cris Detwiler, Al Friend, Donna Surace
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Name That Car!

by Mark Jackson

March’s Car

Ron Underwood was the first to correctly identify March’s
car as a 1938 Hudson. Congratulations Ron. You get the
Hershey Bars. Bill Maurer, Jim and Suzanne Heatherington
also correctly identified the Hudson. Thanks for participating.

April’s Car
April’s car looks like something that was “lost in space.”
When [ was a kid growing up in the West Point housing devel-
opment near Greensburg several of our neighbors had these
cars. | always thought that they looked as if they were ready to
attack. Here was a nice car to keep in a garage. This particu-
lar auto maker seemed to like devising crevasses and creases

2013 Chance Car
Ticket Order Form

Yes, | am willing to help Western PA Region of the

Antique Automobile Club of America sell tickets at $10.00
each for the 2013 Chance Car. | understand that | may
request additional tickets or can return any unsold tickets
by contacting Donna Surace at 724-864-7844.

which were a challenge to brush snow out of during the winter
months.

If I close my eyes and think back real hard I can picture
Fred Gwynne and Joe E. Ross driving one of these as a police
car in the television series “Car 54 Where Are You?” (A black
and white in glorious black and white)

Be the first to correctly identify the year and make of this
car and win a box of donuts in honor of Officers Toody and
Muldoon. Contact me in person, email rpmguy2002@yahoo.
com or 724-832-9074. Good luck.

D | will try to sell Chance Car tickets Please Print
Number of tickets requested (Ticket Packets of  Ngme
40 preferred, but you may request tickets in lots of 5.)
| will remit ticket sales money to Donna Surace at a Address
later date.
D | cannot sell Chance Car tickets but | will buy tickets Bh
for members of our WPR household. one
| am enclosing a check to purchase: tickets at Donna Surace
$10.00 each for a total of $ . | understand

that tickets will be mailed to me.

4049 Blue Willow St.
lrwin PA 15642

Please mail form to:

The deadline for returning any unsold tickets is the August 20 WPR monthly meeting so that
they can be sold at the WPR Paul P. Bell Car Show on September 1st.
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Western Pennsylvania Region
Antique Automobile Club of America
P.O. Box 882
Latrobe, PA 15650
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Irwin Male Chorus

Celebrating its 100th Anniversary

Proudly presents

“A Century of Song”

Celebrate with us

Why Struggle Against Temptation? Drive It Instead!

XPECT to be looked st when you  Pleass put your name in o
o H’::Bm- ""!' wﬂl

a emanstral
the Continent on a strong, American  be well worth waiting for. \’e will
chassis, powered with a famous Pack-  drive a car fully puwared for the

+. . which mlzm command  smoothest getaway and easiest han-
rd

Saturday, May 4, 2013 @ 7:00 p.m.
Sunday, May 5, 2013 @ 3:00 p.m.
Westmoreland County Community College

50N ths ks gmﬂy;;kﬁ"mzﬁfﬁi{

Science Hall b
. \ S < s going to get i: s l:.rru,u Your Packard dealer is proud to dem-
. - . 4 =/ W 4L ~ ke mous rate e il or vl
Donation $12. pre-sale or $15. at the door B ] el e e G

Ticket information - Cris Detwiler 724-925-2321 “""“",’3:3341"5“ A i P
412-610-9550 or Facebook
Also at Vargo’s Hallmark, Norwin Hills; King’s
Restaurant, Rt 30 West; Norwin Chamber of
Commerce; Teddy’s Restaurant, Rt 30 Irwin




